
 

 
 
 
 
Ref: 007/19 
 
 
17th January 2019 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

GCSE Statistics 

It is the time of year when we are entering the boys for their GCSE courses and we are updating our records. 

Your son has indicated that he does not wish to be entered for GCSE Statistics and I am writing to you for 
confirmation of this. 

Please complete the slip below or email me directly at johalloran@stmargaretsacademy.com to confirm this. 

Yours sincerely 

 

John O'Halloran 
Head of Maths 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP TO Mr O’Halloran – GCSE Statistics (Maths) 

Student: _______________________________________  Form: ______________ 

 

I would like to confirm that my son does not wish to be entered for GCSE Statistics 

 

Signed: ______________________________(parent/carer)  Date: ______________ 
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